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NOTRE DAME SCHOOL

B T.P.S. Staff Colony, Badarpur P.O.
New Delhi -110044

4" May, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It has been noticed that the number of students bringing phone to the school has
increased. Therefore 1 would like to inform you that School does not ask students
to bring mobile phones.

It has come to our knowledge that students are gathering outside the school
campus, before and after school hours, to play games in the mobile phone. It is also
a known fact that there have been many incidents of road accidents because
students are not paying attention to the traffic as their attention is on the mobile

phone.

Kindly, do not send mobile phone with your children. If they bring mobile phones
to the school. it shall be taken away from them and it will not be returned.

However. due to some unavoidable reasons if you feel that you need to send a
mobile phone with your child to school, kindly send a request letter to the Principal
with reasons. Only send keypad mobile phone with the students. They are not
allowed to bring android phones/iphones etc.

Those students who have the permission, on entrance (o school, must submit the
phone at the reception area and shall collect it back after the school hours, when
they go home. If they are found with mobile phones during the school hours, it
shall be taken away from them and it will not be returned.

I request each of you to strictly follow these directions for the safety and security
of your children. )

Thank you for your cooperation
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Sr. Mary Alice
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